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I can see no good coming from this proposal.  Letting Homeless camp where they 

want is dangerous to the citizens who have worked hard, paid their taxes and are 

mindful of laws.  It has be shown that the garbage left in their camp sites and behind 

for the  business owners to be toxic.  Why would you punish law abiding citizens to 

this?  Before you try and pass this I would have our representatives who are 

proposing this invite the homeless camps in their neighborhoods.   


